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This document is North Sydney Council’s response to actions arising from Precinct Committee Minutes. On receipt of the minutes, actions are numbered and 
allocated to relevant Council Officers for response.  
 
To effectively manage and provide clarity, all actions are allocated a status when reporting to Precinct Committees in response to their minutes. There are three 
categories: 
 
• Awaiting Response - action allotted to Council Officer - response awaited. 
• Open/Ongoing - action allocated to Council Officer, initial response provided. Matter ongoing and further response/update to be provided at later date. 
• Closed for Council -  

a) Sits outside of Council’s jurisdiction 
b) Response given by Council and awaiting Precinct’s reply 
c) Council has completed related works/tasks 

Note: These subcategories are only applied from 2025 onwards) 

If the Precinct Committee feels Council can take further steps, they can request Council reopen action. 

 
Questions or concerns re content of this document should be directed precincts@northsydney.nsw.gov.au 
 

Month Item Actions Council’s Reply Status 

February  Spofforth Street 
The Precinct resolved to continue to seek improvements. 
In particular the issue of pedestrian safety along Spofforth 
Street. 

Concerns have been forwarded to the Manager of Traffic. 
To report any crashes please contact the Police in an 
emergency or online here.  

Open/Ongoing 

  Redlands School 
The Precinct welcomes any attempt by Council to write to 
Redlands seeking the development of a Traffic 
Management Plan.  

Council’s Traffic team have alerted the school that they 
might be contacted by the Precinct to request any traffic 
plans they have. Council will continue to work with the 
school on road safety initiatives. See also response from 
November 2024 

Closed for 
Council  
- a 

mailto:precincts@northsydney.nsw.gov.au
https://www.service.nsw.gov.au/transaction/report-a-traffic-crash-with-nsw-police#:%7E:text=%EE%80%80Traffic%20crashes%EE%80%81%20should
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Month Item Actions Council’s Reply Status 

  Cranbrook Ave 
An overgrown tree is blocking  street signage 

Tree Trimming has been completed by Councils proactive 
team 14 Feb 

Closed for 
Council 

  Holt Ave cnr Military Rd 
Fried Egg Tree - this tree has been severely pruned. Was this 
work carried out by Council staff? The pruned branches have 
remained untouched for several weeks 

Branches removed were dead with minimal growth from 
the roots. The tree team Supervisor will find out why 
branches were left. The tree has been scheduled for 
removal and replacement with a brush box. Planting 
begins in March 2025 a public notice will be installed prior 
to removal of root stock advising replacement.  

Open/Ongoing 

  Cnr Murdoch and Military Rd 
Footpath pavers in the area outside Cremorne Post Office are a 
trip hazard and in need of repair 

Reported to NSC works ref #10323735 Open/Ongoing 

 


